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From: <gaia1@...>

Subject: Chapter application for CNCCA

Date: January 18, 2021 at 8:29:42 PM EST

To: Alliance For Just Money <reform@...>

Cc: Judith Ferster <jferster@...>, "Marie F. McDonald" <mariefmcdonald@...>, Dan Tunstall <dan.tunstall135@...>, Frans Verhagen <fransv36@...>, Govert Schuller <schuller@...>


Dear Alliance Board members:
 
Attached is the chapter application with its appendix describing the Central North Carolina Chapter of the Alliance For Just Money (CNCCA)’s origin, present activities and its future strategy/program.
 
Our chapter is working on a letter to the Biden Administration in the same fashion that  John Howell sent his excellent letter to BOOST Act sponsor. The Chapter’s letter will also include an emphasis on the international dimension of reformist measures and transformational policies in the financial, fiscal and monetary subsystems of the world economy as proposed in the Global 24 Initiative the contents of which is described as part of the application.
 
I have copied Govert Schuller with whom I have been in contact in respect to the application, the Global 24 Initiative and an article comparing inflation in a money- and debt-based financial system.
 
Thank you for your important work.
 
Health and hope  in this new year.
 
Frans C. Verhagen, M.Div., M.I.A., PhD., sustainability sociologist of international development
 




